West of England What Next? Chapter

Date:
Friday 25th November

Time: 10.30am-1pm
Place: Futures Hub, 2nd Floor, Roper Building, Bath College City Campus, Avon St, Bath, BA1 1UP
Directions: https://www.google.co.uk/maps/place/City+Of+Bath+College/@51.380145,-2.362659,17z/data=!3m1!4b1!4m2!3m1!1s0x48718116af1819b7:0x236f095db09e254a
Agenda:

10.30am-11.00am 



Introductions

Thoughts on W of E What Next Chapter? future events and meetings
11am-12.30pm

Gulbenkian Inquiry into the Civic Role of Arts Organisations: Discussion chaired by Tracy-Ann Smith (Diversity in Heritage)
What is, and what should be the Civic Role of Arts Organisations?

‘In 2016 the challenges facing society can appear chaotic, cruel and unknowable. The arts and culture are uniquely placed to bring the creative imagination to bear on these complex and difficult times, and to enable deeper understanding of who we are in relation to the world around us.’ Dominic Gray, Opera North

As a national movement, What Next? is working with the Calouste Gulbenkian Foundation and the Institute of Cultural Capital (ICC) on an Inquiry into the Civic Role of Arts Organisations. The first phase of the Inquiry (until December 2016) is focused on research, mapping the landscape, defining what we mean by 'civic' and the 'civic role' and identifying examples of existing great practice. 

As part of our next WN? West of England meeting on Friday 25th November (10.30am - 1pm at Bath City College), we'll be testing out the definition that the research team is putting together and talking about some examples of activity and best practise that you admire. The Inquiry wants to find out what you think the civic role of arts organisations could and should be? What are your own motivations? What are your favourite examples of arts organisation’s civic work? What are you most proud of?

What is the role of arts organisations as schools (places of learning), town halls (places of democracy and civic agency) and parks (public spaces)?

In partnership with arts and civic society practitioners, the Foundation will craft recommendations as to how this role can be strengthened through policy change and practical support. Through research and consultation it will develop an understanding of what constitutes ‘next practice’ and seed a network for future activity.

You can find out more about the Inquiry here: http://civicroleartsinquiry.gulbenkian.org.uk/ 

12.30-1pm

Further thoughts and AOB
